
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
September 24, 2020 

FROM HOWARD GRUBB, VILLA PRESIDENT 
There will be a short meeting tomorrow, Thursday, September 24 at 7 :00 
pm to discuss the heat pumps and lawn care. Agenda and details attached. 
Also, a reminder to all home owners who will be in person again to wear 
masks, socially distance, and bring their own chairs if possible.  Thank you 
all.

FROM JANE RODGERS 
Once again it is a full moon and the women of Chestnut Creek will celebrate 
with Pizza and drinks on Thursday, October 1, 5:30 PM at the Pool.  The 
charge to offset the cost of the full Moon Pizza from Marcos will be $3.00 per 
person.  This is a bring your own drink to  the Ladies Wine and W(h)ine 
night.  Sign Up at the Pool. 

WITH HEARTFELT CONDOLENCES 

Long time Villa Resident JOHN FUDGE, 
our neighbor at 852 Bayport, 

passed away on Saturday evening.  
Messages of condolence can be sent to 

John's wife, Thelma "T" and family.
We mourn John's passing.



THE VILLAS OF CHESTNUT CREEK OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
A Corporation Not-for-Profit 

AGENDA FOR MEETING OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with the Bylaws of the Association and Florida’s Statutes, 
that the meetings above will be held at the following date, time and place: 
 
  TIME:  7:00pm 
  DATE:  Thursday, September 24, 2020 
  PLACE:  POOL GAZEBO or VIA CONFERENCE CALL (PLEASE DIAL IN AT 3:15) 
    425-436-6388      Access Code 687843 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

1.  Call the Meeting to Order and Proof of Notice 
 

2. Determine if a Quorum is Present 
 

3. Unfinished Business 
- Geothermal Heat Pump Renovations 

 
4. Homeowner Input 

 
5. Adjournment:  Next meeting – October 15, 2020 
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